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17th July 2023 
 
Mr. Anton McGrath 
Chief Executive Officer 
Stamford Park Trust 
Ashton Sixth Form College 
Darnton Road 
Ashton-under-Lyne 
OL6 9RL 
 
 
Dear Mr. McGrath 
 
I am writing to advise that at a full Trust Board meeting on Tuesday 11th July 2023; 
Trustees unanimously voted to pursue the option of joining the Stamford Park Trust. 
 
Please could you kindly advise on what the next steps are. 
 
I can be contacted on 0161 523 7154 (Direct Line) or via email at 
jmurphy@fairfieldhighschool.co.uk 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Best Wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Julie Murphy 
 
 
Julie Murphy 
Company Secretary/Governance Professional 
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